
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

Eureka City is now accepting sealed bids for a 2018 Chip 

Seal Project. This project will include the installation of 

chip seal on several roads throughout Eureka City – 

covering 268,875 square feet of area using the following 

material: Utelite.  

All sealed bids must be received by Eureka City Office by 

5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 31, 2018.   

All bid documents are available on our website 

eurekautah.org or may be picked up in person at the Eureka 

City Office, 255 West Main Street, Eureka, Utah 84628. 

 

 


